
  
 

THE WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL (TETTENHALL) 

(PROHIBITION AND RESTRICTION OF WAITING AND STREET 

PARKING PLACES) (AMENDMENT NO 1) ORDER 2022 

 
 

 
Statement of Reason: 

 
Concerns have been expressed by residents regarding access and road safety in and near 

the turning head in Slade Road. 

 

Concerns have also been expressed regarding inappropriate parking around the junction 

of Patshull Avenue and Harrowby Road, causing access and visibility issues. 

 
 

 


